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Docketlio.50-346

Toledo Edison Company
ATTN: Mr. Donald Shelton

Vice President
Nuclear

Edison Plaza
300 Madison Avenue
Toledo, OH 43652

IGentlemen:

Thank you for your letter dated February 28, 1989, regarding your response
to our recommendation concerning Allegation RIII-88-A-0057, as documented in
Inspection Report No. 50-346/88034.

We have evaluated your additional reviews concerning the allegation of improper
work practices for duct work in the Boric Acid Room. In doing so, we have
concluded that the allegation was not substantiated and consequently does not
warrant further investigation. The Boric Acid Room duct work is not safety-related.
Your action in-response to this concern adequately resolves the safety issues
addressed within the allegation, no further action is required, and we consider
this allegation closed.

Thank you for your cooperation with us in resolving this allegation. Should
you have any questions regarding this matter, please contact Mr. J. F. Schapker
of my staff (312) 790-5562.

Sincerely,

Doh "Qrigi,ngjopfg,nyy, Fgjff W. C00pGr II"6
O Engineering Branch

Enclosure: Letter
dated February 28, 1989

cc w/o enclosure:
L. Storz, Plant Manager

cc w/ enclosure:
DCD/DCB (RIDS)
Licensing Fee Management Branch
Resident Inspector, RIII

,

I Harold W. Kohn, Ohio EPA
James W. Harris, State of Ohio
Roger Suppes, Ohio

Department of Health
State of Ohio, Public

Utilities Commission

bec w/o enclosure:
C. H. Weil
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